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Henry Button

10 November, 2005 Knights Bachelor

Sir Robert Balchin

24 November, 2005 Who do you think you are?

Dr NickBarratt

26 November, 2005 Visit to Society of Genealogists Library

London

3 December, 2005 St Nicholas Feast

Clare College

Meetings are held in the Thirkill Room, Clare College, at 8.45 p.m. unless shown otherwise.

1t is the custom for members to wear academic gowns to meetings. Members and guests
may dine in Hall with the speaker, in which case they should meet in the Thirkill Room,
Old Court, Clare College, at 7-00 p.m. but please give advance notice either to the
President (asmS5 l(@cam.ac.uk ) or to the Senior Treasurer, Dr G Wright
(Tel: 01223-356388), before 5 p.m. on the preceding Tuesday.

Please note the Society's website at http://www.cam.ac.uk/societies/cuhags
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A message from the President

The Easter term is always a quiet period for all university societies,
with the pressures of revision and exams, but nonetheless I think it
has proved to be a fitting and enjoyable end to the academic year for
CUHAGS.

Dr Sutton kicked off the term with a superb lecture on Jacobite and
Anti-Jacobite coins, balancing humour with scholarship and leaving
us all wanting to know more, and perhaps wishing we had paid more
attention in History lessons at school! For our final speaker meeting
of the year, Stephen Slater provided a very entertaining evening,
showing us a sample of the interesting and unusual heraldry he has
encountered on his travels, and peppering the evening with amusing
anecdotes.

Traditionally the Annual General Meeting of the society takes place
in early May, and this year 1 am pleased to report an attendance well
above the required quorum enabled us to conduct the necessary
business and also made for a very pleasant gathering in the beautiful
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